
An	email	was	forwarded	from	my	Administrative	Assistant	in	regards	to	a	public	information	request.	There	was	no	attachment	with	the	information
you	are	requesting.	Could	you	please	add	the	attachment	in	a	response	to	this	email?

regards,

Chief	James	Sullivan
Orange	Police	Department
Phone:	978-544-2129
Fax:	978-544-3070

From Chief	of	Police	<police_chief@townoforange.org>
Subject Public	Records	Request

To "efalcon@aclum.org"	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Tue,	21	Apr	2020	15:34:18	+0000


